Carol M. Browner, Secretary

Octcber 15, 1991

Mrs. Christine Shaver, Chief

Permit Review and Technical Support Branch
National Park Service-Air Quality Division
P. O. Box 25287

Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Ms. Shaver:

RE: Agrico Chemical Company
Polk County
PSD-FL-179

As requested by your office, enclosed for your review and comment is
the above referenced PSD permit application. If you have any questions
or comments, please contact Willard Hanks or Cleve Holladay at (504)
488-1344,

Sincerely,

D, A Aermn

Patricia G. Adams
Planner
Bureau of Air Regulation
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Enclosure

Recycled a Paper



